
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

SINGLEGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
WELLBEING AWARD FOR SCHOOL  

 
Singlegate Primary School has once again been successful in their application for the 
Wellbeing Award for Schools for 2024-2027. This prestigious award recognises schools 

that are dedicated to improving and supporting the mental health and wellbeing of 
children, staff and families and to ensuring that the pupil voice is very much at the heart 

of everything they do.  
 
Our feedback during this process included: 

 
‘Children I spoke with were very knowledgeable about strategies they can use to support 

their own and other’s Emotional Wellbeing and Mental Health.  They know where and how 
to get help when they need it and can describe what they have discussed in PSHE, on 
wellbeing days and in assemblies.’   

 
‘The school buildings are attractive and welcoming.  Displays are impressive and 

considerable effort has been put into making classrooms bright and cheerful spaces.  All 
have zones of regulation displays and regulation stations/calm corners with a range of 
toys.’ 

 
‘Pupil voice is effective. One example given was how children’s views have influenced the 

programme of Friday afternoon activities.  They have also been involved in, for example, 
discussions about the developing role of the school’s Playground Peacemakers.’ 
 

‘Staff receive regular training around PSHE and EWMH, as well as additional bespoke 
support provided by an EP and the school’s inclusion lead.’ 

 
Thank you to all of the children, staff and families who were involved in this process and a 

very big thank you to Mrs Bhogal for her hard work in ensuring that our curriculum 
continues to prioritise wellbeing and support for mental health.  
 


